
Submitter: Holly Davis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

I do not support banning book bans. I think that schools need to have censorship of 

the things that they are allowing students to read. Especially at a young age, children 

do not need to be introduced to things that are completely beyond what they need to 

know about in a developing age. I am a student and I think that it is okay to have 

some censorship in public schools because schools need to be neutral, we don't 

need to have biases towards or against groups, therefore, controversial things should 

stay out of our libraries. I know that when I have children, I will not allow them to read 

inappropriate things that are beyond what they need to know about. We need facts in 

our classroom, not biased ones. Teach the students what they need to know and 

leave out the narrative and slants.  


